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Teens encouraged to find
‘Road to Success’ Sept. 26

The Reidsville Teen Center is giving local teens
the chance to find out what opportunities they have
beyond high school through its “Road to Success” series.

The series starts Tuesday, September 26, at the
Teen Center located at 506 Sprinkle Street. The 6 p.m.
presentation will focus on which path may be best for
each youth — college, employment or the military.

“The purpose of ‘Road to Success’ is to introduce

teens to postsecondary opportunities,” said the City’s
Recreation Programs Supervisor Quintin Robertson. “We
are looking to provide informational resources and
support to teens choosing education, employment or
military.”

Robertson encourages parents to participate and
experience the program together with their children.
Anyone ages 10-15 is invited to attend.

“We have established relationships with universities and other local organizations to
support our efforts in presenting options for teens that are becoming global citizens,” he said.

On September 26, representatives will be on hand from the College Foundation of North
Carolina, Admissions at Rockingham Community College, the local schools’ College Advisors,
Goodwill Resources Training and Armed Forces Recruitment.

Also, at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, October 24, the series continues with “The Road to College’
featuring information on FASFA. College Advisors will discuss taking the SAT vs. the ACT.
Other representatives will be there from the Athletic Clearing House, UNC-Greensboro, NC
A&T University and North Carolina Central University.

The programs start at 6 p.m. but those wanting to attend can come in later. The Teen
Center closes at 8 p.m. Vendors will stay as long as there is interested youth on hand.
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